
Jerry Keely , a Cyber Security Advisor with Cybersecurity and  

Infrastructure  Security Agency, will be presenting  on how to avoid 

being a victim in cybersecurity scams.  

We are very lucky to have a representative from the Federal  

Government come in to speak with us.  

Please RSVP to Amy Malkin (520) 625-7737 

July 10th 

10am and 

4pm 

Cybersecurity Presentation 
At Arroyo Gardens 

160 N La Canada Dr 

Green Valley, AZ 85614 


